June 27, 1979

Mrs. Rebeca Szechtman
57 View Street West
Greenwich, Connecticut 06830

Dear Mrs. Szechtman:

We are deeply appreciative of your thoughtfulness and generosity
in donating a copy of the New Testament, printed in New York City in
1862, in the Armenian lanauage, through Mr. and Mrs. Harry Keleshian.

This early copy of the New Testament will be a cherished addition
to our 8athedral Museum where it may be seen by all interested persons.

It is our understanding that this book is valued at a minfmum of
$600.00 (six hundred dollars), but it is worth much more to us.

He are most grateful.

Prayverfullym

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

The New Testament and a copy of this 1ettgr was handed
to the Very Reverend Father Khajag Barsamian on July
11, 1979 to be displayed in the Cathedral Museum.
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